Email to Mentees
Have you ever wished for ten minutes of advice or conversation with folks like Terry Dermody, Kathryn Edwards, Marie Griffin, Frank Harrell, John Schnelle, or Roy Zent? Now is your chance.

We’re hosting a Speed Mentoring session the afternoon of Visiting Scholars Day, July 15, 2014. The first twenty-five who sign up will be matched with five senior mentors, and over the course of an hour will get ten minutes of one-on-one time with each of them. Ask your burning questions about life in academics. Get advice. Make connections.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The first round will be from 3:30-4:30, and the second round from 4:30-5:30. Both will take place in the Vanderbilt Commons Center on the Peabody campus. If you want to attend, email Rebecca Helton and tell us which time you prefer. (If you can do both, that’s helpful to mention.) Space is limited, so respond ASAP!
